
RESCHEDULED 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 
The City of Hobart is conducting a public hearing on Tuesday, September 17th at 

5:00p.m. The hearing will be held at the Hobart City Hall, 111 East 3rd, Hobart, 

Oklahoma.    

 

The purpose of the hearing is ………………………………….  

 

To discuss the possibility of the City of Hobart submitting a REAP (Rural 

Economic Action Plan) Grant application to SWODA (South Western Oklahoma 

Development Authority) for year 2025 funding.   

 

The City of Hobart request and encourages all interested citizens to attend this meeting 

and to contribute information and ideas toward this program. 

 
 Filed this 28th day of August 2024.  Posted on the window in the lobby of Hobart City Hall on  
August 28, 2024, before 5:00p.m.  

 


